NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF STAFFORD
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Stafford at the Town Office located at 8903 Route 237 on the 14th day of April, 2025 commencing at 7:15 P.M. to give citizens the opportunity to consider the passage of Local Law No. 2 of 2025 entitled “Alternative Veterans Exemption Law of the Town of Stafford”.

Section 458-A of Real Property Tax law allows local governments to increase income eligibility for the Alternative Veteran’s Exemption by Local Law. To Town Board of the Town of Stafford seeks to pass such a law for qualifying residents. 

ALL PERSONS INTERESTED IN THE SUBJECT MATTER OF THIS HEARING WILL BE ENTITLED TO BE HEARD AT THE TIME AND PLACE THEREOF

Copy of the proposed amended Local Law is available for review at the Town Clerk’s Office during regular office hours.
Barbara Radley, Clerk 
Town of Stafford 





